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NTM License Slips
Row 1

Current Status Agenda 6.21.21

Done

License ID: NTM#16118

License Type: Memorial Park Request/Entertainment

Description: One-day entertainment license for a entertaining duo: Davis Bates and Roger
Ticknell. Entertainment will be held outdoors at the Memorial Park on Thursday
September 9, 2021 with a rain date of Thursday, September 23, 2021 from 6:30 PM
to 8:30 PM.

Business: Cultural Council/Council on Aging

Applicant: Kelly Bol, Senior Center Director

Address:

Approval Target

Slip Started on: 06/16/21 11:47 AM
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Town Manager’s Report for the Period of  

June 7, 2021 – June 17, 2021 

1. Key Meetings Attended: 

 Monday, June 7, 2021 – Conference Zoom Call with NPS and Parks & Recreation 
regarding fields use. 

 Monday, June 7, 2021 – Attended the Board of Selectmen meeting. 

 Wednesday, June 8, 2021 – Met with Carpenter Reservoir area residents. 

 Wednesday, June 8, 2021 – Conference Call with area Town Managers regarding Civil 
Service. 

 Monday, June 14, 2021 – Miscellaneous Meetings with Department Heads. 

 Tuesday, June 15, 2021 – Met with Jamie Luchini and NPS Facilities Director George 
Simmons at Lasell Field to discuss the entrance improvements. 

 Tuesday, June 15, 2021 – Held Police Union Association negotiations. 

 Wednesday, June 16, 2021 – Co-chaired the MMMA Managers/Chiefs Committee 
Meeting. 

2. Balmer School Building Project:  Project construction by Fontaine Brothers continues with 
precautionary measures in place per State construction guidelines for construction projects 
moving forward during the pandemic.  The Town Manager is working with the OPM to 
secure temporary fence construction access from abutters (5 of the 6 have been obtained).  
The OPM is working on punch lists as the project will approach substantial completion over 
the next couple months.  The project timeline is on target for opening this Fall.  The Building 
Committee Chair advised that it will be best to have the tour once the furniture is all set up 
over the next 4-5 weeks as currently the spaces are filled with boxed items.  A temporary 
certificate of occupancy (TCO) was issued by the Building Inspector this week. 

3. Lasell Field Turf Project:  The project is essentially complete except for several punch-list 
items that we are working to get scheduled (loam and seed).   The Town Manager met with 
DPW and NPS Facilities Staff on Tuesday this week at the Lasell Field entrance to discuss 
alternative driveway layout options.  Jamie Luchini will be getting quotes from contractors. 

4. Fire Station Project:  The BPCC has selected CHA as the OPM and TGAS as the architect 
for the project and the Tow Manager has issued the Notice to Proceed.  The design team has 
begun meeting with the Town.  The field survey crews have been on site performing the 
wetlands delineation, topography and property line.  The BPCC will be meeting with the 
design team in the next several weeks to discuss the Schedule of Values and Project 
Timeline. 

5. Other:  Ongoing Negotiations with Police and Fire Collective Bargaining Units as well as 
General Insurance premium negotiations for FY2022. 

 




